
  

  

The Embassy of the Argentine Republic presents 

its compliments to the co-chairpersons of the Conven- 

for a Democratic South Africa and has the _ honour 

to advise that, unfortunately, the Ambassador Hugo 

Porta will not be able to attend, as an observer, 

the first plenary session of CODESA. However, the 

Chargé d’Affaires, Mr. Ernesto Pfirter, will have 

pleasure in attending in his stead. 

The Embassy of the Argentine Republic avails 

itself of this opportunity to convey to you the assur- 

ance of its highest consideration. 

Further, please be so kind as to direct 

all correspondence to the following address. until 

further notice. 

    

   

Pretoria, 13th December, 1991 

JUSTICE P.J. SC & JUSTICE ISMAIL MAHOMED 
CO-CHAIRPERSONS STEERING COMMITTEE OF CODESA 

  

 


